
 

 

 
Renovation of entrances and bicycle parking areas 

 
The entrances at A2, A4, A8, and A10 will be renovated to create improved 
access points and more pleasant green areas to enjoy. As with the development 
of the indoor environment along the A-line, this is being carried out in close 
collaboration with the university. 
 
The bicycle parking areas will be concentrated near the entrances A11, A8, and 
A4, which are planned for higher pedestrian traffic. Among other things, 
revolving doors will be installed here. A new large bicycle parking area will be 
built at entrance A11. 
 
Entrances A2 and A10 will be adapted for smaller flows of people, creating 
calmer environments in the newly renovated indoor entrance areas. The indoor 
and outdoor renovations are interconnected, with the goal of creating a more 
pleasant and functional environment for both social interaction and study. 
 
The renovation of the entrances at A2, A4, A8, and A10 will take place during 
late 2024 and throughout 2025. The renovation and construction of the bicycle 
parking areas are expected to be completed in 2024. In the meantime, 
temporary bicycle parking will be available. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience during the construction period. We 
gratefully welcome any suggestions for improvements or if signage needs to be 
made clearer. 
 
The image below shows the expected result. 

  


